9/2 Bd Workshop
Cal-AM
Deadline: 8/26/09 by 12 noon

I am on the board of directory of Carmel Valley Ranch Homeowners Association and we are doing
everything we can possibly do to economize on our water usage. I find this proposal totally unacceptable
to the citizens of Monterey County. To allow millions of gallons of water to drain into the ocean for the
sake of a.non endangered fish is irresponsible on your part. Please start listening to your customers and
pay less attention to the environmentalists who would only be happy when there are no humans left on
the face of the earth.

_ John Drum
10750 Locust Court
. Carmel, CA 93923
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